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Dear St. Patrick School Families,

As we come to the close of another wonderful school year, we want to take a 
moment to reflect on the many blessings we've experienced together as a school 
community.

First and foremost, thank you to our incredible parents for your continued support 
and generosity. Your time, talent, and treasure make an immeasurable difference in 
the lives of our students and the vitality of our school. Whether volunteering in the 
classroom, supporting school events, or partnering with us in faith and education, 
your contributions are truly appreciated.

A heartfelt thank you goes to our dedicated Parent Ministry. Your commitment and 
passion help create a nurturing and vibrant environment for our students and 
families. We are deeply grateful for all you do behind the scenes and throughout the 
year.

We would also like to extend our sincerest gratitude to Mrs. Kapraun for her many 
years of faithful service to St. Patrick School. Her dedication, warmth, and 
leadership have touched the lives of countless students and families. As she begins 
her well-earned retirement, we send her off with our prayers, gratitude, and best 
wishes for a joyful new chapter.

As summer begins, we wish each of you a safe, relaxing, and fun-filled break. May 
this time be filled with rest, adventure, and cherished moments with loved ones.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in August, refreshed and ready for 
another year of learning, growing, and celebrating our faith together.

With gratitude and blessings,
St. Patrick School



Let us know if  you catch someone being a Good Disciple. 
We would love to share it in a future issue!

Good
Disciples

The 5th and 6th grade classes, Mrs. Briggs, Mr. Kurt 
Draeger, Mr. Jeff Draeger, Coach Stein, Mr. Jones, and Miss 

Betty deserve a huge shout out for helping Mrs. Hughes 
and Mrs. Pratt switch offices in the Preschool building.  

Thank you all so much!!



First
Communion

Congratulations to our second graders on receiving their First 
Holy Communion! May the grace of this sacrament strengthen 
your faith and bring you closer to God each day. As you receive 

Jesus into your heart, may you always remember His love for 
you and strive to follow in His footsteps.

Jesus said to them, “I am the bread of life; he who comes to Me 
will not hunger, and he who believes in Me will never thirst. 

John 6:25



Habemus
Papem



Chiefs
Game

5th-8th 
Graders at 
the Peoria 
Chiefs DARE 

Game



Pizza
Party!

Thank you to all of our generous donors, the entire 
school was treated to a Pizza Party last week! Maybe 
you already heard, but this year there was added fun 
with balloons, hula hoops, beach balls and even bingo!



Prayer
Partners

Our 8th Graders and Pre-K Prayer 
Partners gathered to celebrate a 

successful year and say goodbye.



Everyone has been enjoying the beautiful 
weather during recess the past couple of weeks!

Recess
Fun



Mrs. Kapraun’s eighth grade 
science class ended the year 

with an egg drop 
competition. Students had to 

make a container to save 
their egg when dropped from 
three different heights. Four 
teams survived the first drop 
out the playground window, 
but none survived the flip 

throw out the window. Such a 
fun way to end their St. Pats 

science career!

Egg
Drop



City Math
Competition

Congratulations to all of our 
Irish “Mathletes” on a great 
showing at this year’s City 

Math Competition!

Top 8th Grade Scorer:
Griffin Klein

Top 7th Grade Scorer:
Grant Johnson



Sommer
Park

Our 3rd Graders had a perfect 
day for their annual field trip 

to Sommer Park!



Final
Farewell

Our 8th Graders celebrated the end of 
their time here at St. Patrick School 

with a party on Wednesday and a 
final send off on Thursday morning. 

God has great plans for you!



Teal
Thursday









IRISH
Athletics

SECTIONALS



IRISH
Athletics



IRISH
Athletics

SECTIONALS



IRISH
Athletics



            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates










